
REQUEST FOR
QUALIFICATIONS

The Gateway School District is
currently  seeking
qualifications  of  providers  to
propose energy conservation
measures  through  a
Guaranteed  Energy  Savings
Contract. Submissions should
be  submitted  no  later  than
12:00  p.m.  Thursday,  March
13, 2025. If requested the RFQ
can  be  sent  electronically.
Please  email  Michael
Zourelias,
mzourelias@gatewayk12.org if
interested. Responses should
be sealed and clearly marked
Re:  Proposal  for  Guaranteed
Energy  Savings  Act  and
submitted  to  the  following
address:

Gateway School District
Attn: Michael Zourelias

Re: Proposal Response for
Guaranteed Energy Savings

Act
9000 Gateway Campus Blvd

Monroeville, PA 15146
The Board of School Directors
reserves the right to reject any
or  all  submissions  and  to
waive  any  irregularity  in
qualifications.

Michael Zourelias,
Business Manager

Gateway School District


